
From: Buscemi, Beverly <BBuscemi@ddsn.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/4/2014 3:15:59 PM
Subject: RE: State Interagency Coordinating Council

Christian,
 
Yes, Jennifer Buster is the Director of DDSN’s Children’s Services Division and I would like for her to continue to 
represent DDSN on the ICC.  Thank you for checking in with me.
 
Beverly
 
 
Beverly A. H. Buscemi, PhD
State Director
SC Department of Disabilities and Special Needs
3440 Harden Street Ext
Columbia, SC 29203
803.898.9769 phone
803.898.9656 fax
 
Confidentiality Note: This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information, 
including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. If the reader of 
this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.  If you have received this in 
error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
 
 
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 2:40 PM
 
To: Buscemi, Beverly
 
Subject: State Interagency Coordinating Council
 
Hi Beverly,
 
                I’m in the process of resuscitating the State Interagency Coordinating Council for Part C – it looks like the 
appointees have been serving in expired terms for quite a while.
 
                I’ve been comparing First Steps’ appointment records to those from the Secretary of State’s office.  They 
both show Jennifer Buster as DDSN’s representative – would you like her to continue serving in that capacity?  
Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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